
From: Pries, Alex <alex.pries@stantec.com>  
Sent: Thursday, June 18, 2020 2:32 PM 
To: Jean-Francois Latour <JeanFrancois_Latour@transalta.com> 
Subject: FW: Follow Up: Antrim M. leibii Fatality 
 

EXTERNAL EMAIL:  
This email originated from outside TransAlta. Do not click on links or open 
attachments, unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
Report suspicious emails to IT Security. 

Jeff, 
Please see below for confirmation from NHFGD that they’ve acknowledged the updated bat identification 
and have no further questions at this time. 
 
Best, 
Alex 
 

From: Houghton, Sandra <Sandra.Houghton@wildlife.nh.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, June 18, 2020 2:08 PM 
To: Pries, Alex <Alex.Pries@stantec.com>; Henderson, Carol <Carol.Henderson@wildlife.nh.gov> 
Cc: Gravel, Adam <adam.gravel@stantec.com> 
Subject: RE: Follow Up: Antrim M. leibii Fatality 
 
Hi Alex,  
 
Confirming that I received your email with the update identification.  I don’t have additional questions at 
this time.   
 
Thank you,  
Sandi  
   
Sandra Houghton 
Wildlife Diversity Biologist  
Nongame and Endangered Wildlife Program 
NH Fish and Game Department 

 
 
 
From: Pries, Alex <Alex.Pries@stantec.com>  
Sent: Thursday, June 18, 2020 11:50 AM 
To: Houghton, Sandra <Sandra.Houghton@wildlife.nh.gov>; Henderson, Carol 
<Carol.Henderson@wildlife.nh.gov> 
Cc: Gravel, Adam <adam.gravel@stantec.com> 
Subject: Follow Up: Antrim M. leibii Fatality 
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 
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Hi Sandi, 
I’m hoping to confirm that you received my email with the updated identification to Myotis leibii for the bat 
fatality at Turbine 9 at Antrim. Again, my apologies as I should have expected our senior bat biologists 
might have wanted additional calcar photos given the importance of this feature for M. leibii versus M. 
lucifugus. 
 
Please let me know if you need any additional information or have any other comments. 
 
Best, 
Alex 
 

Alex Pries  
Environmental Scientist 
  

Direct: 603-263-4663 
Mobile: 603-260-7434 
Alex.Pries@stantec.com 
  

Stantec 
5 Dartmouth Drive Suite 200 
Auburn NH 03032-3984 
  

 

  
  

The content of this email is the confidential property of Stantec and should not be copied, modified, retransmitted, or used for any purpose except with Stantec's written 
authorization. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete all copies and notify us immediately. 
  

Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
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